
January 12, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are extremely excited to announce that we will be continuing to allow fans into our gymnasium during
basketball games this season. In an effort to follow government guidelines associated with distancing and
gatherings, we are able to accommodate up to 12 home team spectators only for upcoming basketball games.
This means that as parents of athletes, you will not be able to attend any away games at other schools
for the month of January. Please arrange pick up times with your child. We, as a division and athletic
association, will revisit these guidelines at the end of January and make any necessary changes.

Our St. Patrick’s school community is working hard to honour these restrictions by implementing the
following guidelines:

● Only family members of the home team athletes are allowed to attend the game as spectators. This

includes children/siblings.

● All household members must be appropriately distanced from other household members.
● All spectators must wear a mask for the duration of the game regardless of distance.
● Spectators are strongly encouraged to sanitize hands with sanitizer in the common area before
● entering the gymnasium.

We are extremely excited for St. Patrick’s Athletics to continue and we look forward to working alongside you
to support our student athletes. We ask that you please respect our decision and follow these guidelines until
it is safe for us to remove them.

Sincerely,

Cathy Cameron Mandy Reed
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